

Dear Madam/Sir,

The European Transport Safety Council and the Danish and Nordic Traffic Safety Councils have the pleasure to invite you to the 7th European Transport Safety Lecture, which will take place on 2 June 2005 in Copenhagen/Denmark.

On the occasion of the 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the Swedish Vision Zero, **Prof. Claes Tingvall**, Director of Traffic Safety at the Swedish Road Administration and Chairman of EuroNCAP will speak about:

## Europe and its road safety vision - how far to zero?

## **Programme**

17.00 Registration

17.30 Welcome by René La Cour Sell, Director of the Danish Road Safety Council (RFSF)

17.40 7<sup>th</sup> European Transport Safety Lecture by **Prof. Claes Tingvall** Responses: **Prof. Richard Allsop**, University College London (UCL), **Klaus Machata**, Austrian Road Safety Board (KfV) Discussion chaired by **Jörg Beckmann** (ETSC)

19.00 Cocktail reception

Please find the invitation attached.

For registration, please contact Ms. Graziella Jost by e-mail <u>trainee@etsc.be</u>, by phone 0032 2 230.41.06 or by fax 0032 2 230.42.15.

The Lecture will take place from 17:30 to 20:45 at the Scandic Copenhagen Hotel, Vester Søgade 6, DK-1601 Copenhagen. Please note that Danish Road Safety Council has made reservations for 60 single rooms at the same hotel (arrival date on June 2 and departure date on June 3, at DKK 1.395 incl. international breakfast). Rooms can be booked under +45 3314 3535, contact person Hanne Fuhrmann (please mention ETSC).

With my kind regards,

Jörg Beckmann ETSC, Executive Director